
Dear parents and guardians, first
part of the month was short, but we
enjoyed Golden Week and came back

to school well rested and happy.
Seeing smiled faces of your children
was a very pleasant side. Thank you

for that!
We are doing our best to figure out

“Who We Are”, and thanks to
exploring “Abilities that differentiate

people” we are getting closer and
closer to finding answer.
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What’s
New

 We learned about teamwork, our bodies and how
they work and also kids tried expressing themselves
though art.
Literacy- We were continuing our phonics learning
with letters E and F.
Numeracy- We are working on writing numbers 1-
10 independently and counting from 1-10 and 10-1.



In the name of all the kids and teachers and
staff I'd like to thank you all for gifts we
received. Children were very happy!

That's it for this Newsletter, see you soon!!
Sincerely,
Mr. Chris (A4 teacher)

This month we won't be having
any special dates, but the first
half was very interesting and
fun. We enjoyed Golden Week,
but at school fun continued. We
celebrated birthdays of our
friends Sumire, Noah, Hana and
Kanon. Once again Happy
Birthday, guys! You are big boys
and girls now, so I hope you will
be more and more responsible. 


